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A key issue for future development in the East-West Corridor is the prevention of coalescence between the settiements of
Southbourne, Prinsted, Nutbourne, Bosham, Fishbourne and Chichester along the A259; an area also featuring the main railway line
serving Brighton and Southampton (eastiwest) with links to London (with the A27 running just to the north). The Local Plan Review
sets out a strategy for development that focuses on the area along the east-west A27 Corridor. However, it is vital that each
settlement located in the East-West Corridor along the A259 maintains its separate identity, something that may be eroded or even
lost if development continues to take place on the settlement edges. Not only o the existing gaps between settlements located within
the East-West Corridor allow for and protect open views from the South Downs National Park to Chichester Harbour AONB and its
setting, but they also serve as coalescence prevention. The maintenance of these open, long-distance views is an important
consideration, especially where key landscape features such as the spires of Chichester Cathedral and Holy Trinity Church, Bosham
for example form significant views. A study to assess the landscape extent of gaps between settlements is being undertaken
separately.





